2. I/ v	vear/ jeans
3. The	e teacher/ watch/ me
4. It / 1	rain
	e sun/ shine
	vork / at home
7. The	e people in the next room/ have/ a party
8. I/ 1	isten/ to the radio
Comple	ete the sentences with do/ does/ have/ has or got.
1.	A: you got any information about it?
	B: Yes, I
2.	A: your house have a garden?
	B: Yes, it
3.	A: Has Brian a new car?
	B: Yes, he
4.	A: you have any ideas?
	B: Yes, I
5.	A: Have you my pen?
	B: Yes, I
6.	A: Do they a fax machine here?
	B: Yes, they

7.

8. Write the correct prepositions: in, on, at, or no preposition (x).

1 1997	8 8.15
2 Wednesday	9 January
3 seven o'clock	10 1815
4 night	11 midnight
5 the evening	12 yesterday
6 Monday afternoon	13 my birthday
7 tomorrow evening	14 September 1984
latch the opposites.	Company and Company

9. Match the opposites.

	8 88 3
tall	dark 🧬 🎢
attractive	slow
light	short
slim	fat
fast	ugly
old	small
shy	outgoing
big	young
dull	lively
short 🖉	long
ourly	quiet
exciting	straight
noisy	weak
strong	boring
sociable	different
the same	unfriendly
well-off	thin
thick	poor

10. Put the words in the right order.

 1. television I'm watching not
 I'm not watching television.

 2. do should think what I you do
 ?

 3. afternoon tennis she's this with playing John
 ?

 4. dog you a have got
 ?

 5. the don't to they to cinema want go
 ?

 6. there computer office is the a in
 ?

 7. in students house do this any live
 ?

11. Complete the sentences.

a. man/ long face/ pointed nose. He/ small moustache/ short black hair. His eyes/ small. He/ a scar his left cheek.

b. woman/ round face/ high cheek bones/ rather flat nose. She/ wavy dark hair/ fair complexion. Her eyes/ large. She/ attractive person.

c. He/ tall/ slim. He/ short straight and fair hair.

·····

d. She/ short / thin. She/ short, curly brown hair.

38

12. Make sentences using have or have got.

Example: Have you got a computer?

Yes, I have.

Do you have a computer?

Yes, I do.

I haven't got a bike./ I don't have a bike.

a computer	a boyfriend/ girlfriend	a swimming-pool
a bike	a mobile phone	a flat
a pet	an interesting job	any children
a car	any brothers or sisters	a fax machine

13. Complete the sentences:

Example: What colour/ her skirt \rightarrow What colour is her skirt?

It / purple \rightarrow It	t is purple.
------------------------------	--------------

1. What colour / your dress?
It / pink
2. What colour / his tie?
It/ grey
3. What colour / his T- shirt?
It / orange
4. What colour / her jacket?
It / black
5. What colour/ your sweater?
It / white
6. What colour/ her hat?
It / green
7. What colour / her jeans?
They / blue

8. What colour / his shoes?
They / brown
9. What colour / your trousers?
They / light grey
10 What colour / your stockings?
They / orange
14. Make questions.
<i>Example:</i> How many people are there in your family?
1. How many?
2. How many have you got?
3. Has your got any?
4. How many has your got?
5. Do you look like?
6. Who do you look like?
7. Does look like?
8. What coloure is/ are your?
9. How old is?
10. Is good - looking?

15. Read the passage and answer the question.

The first thing everyone notices about him is his height. He is tall, almost two metres. He is as thin as a rake. He looks as if he has not eaten for months and yet he is always eating. He never bothers much about his appearance, except for his hair. I joke about his looking when he gets out of bed in the morning. His short, brown hair is all spiky and sticking out. He spends hours trying to comb it flat but with no success.

He is patient and kind. He always helps me with my maths, even if it means giving up a night out with his friends. He is also calm. I've never seen him get angry once.

Question

Do you think the writer is describing a friend, his father or his brother?

.....

16. Read the passage and answer the questions.

We all like to think we are different from other people: But many of us spend a lot of time and money making sure we look the same. We want to wear clothes that are in fashion, we want to look "right". But who decides what is "right"? What is "in fashion"? Very often a film star, a TV or pop star wears something and starts a fashion. Also clothes manufacturers - the people who make clothes - decide what clothes they want people to wear next year, then make and sell millions of them to the shops. People think they have a choice, but in fact the big stars and the manufacturers choose for them.

Questions

1. What do we all like to think?

2. What kinds of clothes do we want to wear?
3. Who often start fashions?
4. Who make clothes?

UNIT 6. WANTING THINGS

1. Put the words is right order to make questions. Then answer them about yourself.

Example: Parents where were your born?

Where were your parents born?

My mother was born in Scotland and my father was born in Durham.

1. moment what you at are the wearing?

2. living you started were where when you school?

: <u>3</u>

3. go where holiday do you on?

4. play any the at sports weekend you do?

·····

5. up time morning what did get this you?

6. pyramids Egypt ever to been the have see you?

7. mother look your you like do?

2. Complete the sentences with the correct auxiliary in the positive or negative.

Examples: Anna, likes ice - cream, but John *doesn't*

I don't like ice-cream, but he does

1. I've been to Australia, but Anna.....